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MEMORANDUM FOR: Site Analysis Branch Chiefs in Division of Site Safety
and Environmental Analysis

FROM: Steven A. Varga, Chief Light Water Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Project Management

SUBJECT: ACRS. QUESTIONS ON PEBBLE SPRINGS

' Enclosed are} questions that were raised by an ACRS member on the Pebble
Springs application. Written responses were requested prior to the ACRS'

ifull . committee meeting which' is scheduled for. January 1978.
,

tYour are requested to respond to the anclosed questions which fall in i

~your respective area of responsibility. Some may require a joint effort E
t],

with DSS branches in order to provide a satisfactory repsonse, f
.

! Please submit ~your responses to Carl Stahle, LPM by November 30, 1977 p
for incorporation in a possible formal reply to the ACRS. i
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R . L'}A. Varga,Q)hief k(SA
k R-,' teven.

Light Water Reactor,s Branch No. 4 }
Division of Project Management g
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